From: PSC Executive Director

To:

Subject: Case # 2020-00310

Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 11:39:00 AM

Thank you for your comments on the application of New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC dba
AT&T Mobility, PCS. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and
will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case
number in this matter, 2020-00310, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case

are available at View Case Filings for: 2020-00310 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 11:01 AM

To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: Case # 2020-00310

rrom: I

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:12 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case # 2020-00310

Kentucky Public Service Commission
Case # 2020-00310

Dear Sir or Madam:

My name is Mrs. Charlotte Wells, mother of four, wife of Monte Wells, senior
electrician at Wolf Creek Power Plant with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. Our
address is 359 Raleigh Road, Science Hill, KY 42553. We are property owners also
of 1891 Hwy. 2993, Nancy, KY 42544. My mother, Gladys Molden is the property
owner on which the tower is to be built. My brother is Terry Molden. We all have
invested interest in this property and the building of the tower. | am in favor of
building the tower.

We are aware of the tower located nearby. We have no problem with this property
owner having a tower on their property. We have always gotten along fine with our
neighbors and respect their rights to do with their property as they see fit, as long as
there is not illegal activity. We expect respect from our neighbors as well as to what
goes on within the boundary lines of our private property.

As far as we know, when the nearby neighbor consented to have a tower placed on
their property, there was no one roaming the community stirring up the neighbors
against that private property owners wishes. We have heard of some going door to
door looking for neighbors to sign against our wishes to have a tower built on our
private property. This is appalling. This is infringing on our personal freedoms.



Our community is still free from home owner association type organizations. We do
not want to be involved with those type of organizations as they limit private property
owners in their personal choices of buildings, pets, etc. They are a threat to our
American freedoms and we must defend our communities from that type of
restriction. None of us want our personal freedoms restricted. The same goes for the
choice to have a tower on our property. Others have been offered the choice to have
a tower and have declined. That is their personal choice and we all respect that. It is
their business.

We have also heard of some inquiring as to how much we were being paid!! We still
have southern manners that respect what a neighbor makes whether it is on their
business, job, private dealings, is none of our business. We feel our pay from a
private contract concerning our private property is none of their business.

We have had too many freedoms in this country taken away already. If the landscape
is a concern, | suggest a reminder of the freedoms we each have as private property
owners to beautify our communities by planting your choice of height of trees,
flowering bushes or hedges within your own boundaries of your property lines. There
is lots of variety to choose from at your local stores to fit each need.

Thank you,
Mrs. Charlotte Wells



*Christopher Shouse

Attorney

Pike Legal Group PLLC

1578 Highway 44 East, Suite 6

P. O. Box 369

Shepherdsville, KENTUCKY 40165-0369

*Honorable David A Pike

Attorney at Law

Pike Legal Group PLLC

1578 Highway 44 East, Suite 6

P. O. Box 369

Shepherdsville, KENTUCKY 40165-0369

*New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC dba AT&T

1010 N St Mary's Street, 9th Floor
San Antonio, TX 78215

*Denotes Served by Email
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